
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 31st January 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

           

     
               

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Y3Kn 98% Expected Attendance 

Y1Dr 97% Expected Attendance 

Rec C, Y5K/S, Y6K 96% Expected Attendance 

Y2M, Y6 D 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y4G 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y5C 93% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P, Y4H 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y1Di, Y3Ke 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y2W 86% Serious risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 
Evelyne Elliott Alfie Abigail James Ruben Ava-Mai 
Jacoby Rosie Mary Kate Bobby Phoebe Rosie Fidhel 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Evie David Olivia Shae Alexis Noah JM Elizabeth Fola 

Reyah Ethan Emily Rosie Imogen Martha Yasmina Ben 

Important Dates  
 06.02.25 – Wear it Green Day 
 07.02.25 – NSPCC Numbers Day 
 11.02.25 – Y3 to Magna and Safer Internet Day 
 

 12.02.25 – Y1 to Sudbury Hall 
 

 12.02.25 – Valentines Disco  
 

 13.02.25 – Y5 to Cromford Mills 
 15.02.25 – February Half Term 
 24.02.25 – Term Starts 
 

 28.02.25 – International Mother Languages Day 
 16.04.25 – Reception allocations shared 

Next week we have three 
exciting events planned. On 
Monday our Year 6 children are 
going to see a Production of High 
School Musical, ALL children will 
be taking part in ‘Wear it Green 
Day on Thursday and we also will 
be supporting the NSPCC 
Numbers Day on Friday. Please 
check out Class Dojo for more 
information. 

High School Musical 
On Monday our Year 6 children will be  
walking up to Tupton Hall to watch a  
High School Musical performed by Y7, 
Y8, Y9 pupils. Children must arrive at school by 
8:15am to register and then leave promptly. 
 

Wear it Green Day 
On Thursday 6th February we  
will be raising awareness and  
celebrating Children's Mental  
Health. This year’s theme is  
'Know Yourself, Grow Yourself'. 
 
On this day children will take part in class 
activities to learn about their own mental 
health and how to stay healthy. 
 
Children are also welcome, on the day, 
to wear something green alongside their 
school uniform and to bring in a donation 
of £1 to support Children's Mental Health. 
 

NSPCC Numbers Day 
On Friday 7 February, we’ll be taking 
part in Number Day which will involve  
a range of maths activities. The aim of the day is to 
have fun with numbers whilst supporting the 
NSPCC and their incredible work protecting 
children and preventing abuse. 
 

Boccia Festival 
On Wednesday, a group of  
children attended a Boccia  
Sports Event at the Redhill  
Academy. Boccia is played from a 
seated position, players propel balls to 
land as close as possible to a white 
marker ball, known as the Jack.  All of our 
children did amazingly well and 
thoroughly enjoyed taking part. 

2 weeks until half term! 


